
Tracy Anderson 
 

The CAFO is so wrong and hurting small family operations. We already have to follow strict rules
to keep our operations going now. Instead of hurting small operations you should help us survive
and stop putting all these restrictions on us. This is the Oregon Trail where our ancestors traveled
and put up homesteads. They are turning over in their graves because what Washington State
Ecology and Inslee are doing to our state.
I oppose the CAFO rules drafted and concur with comments of the Benton,
Grant,Okanogan,Thurston and Yakima counties Farm Bureau's. Dear "God" we need your help to
work with us not to destroy us.
Ecology must recognize the work of the Voluntary Stewardship Program and local conservation
districts. Don't destroy us because of the Washington State Yuppies who want to control our state.
There is other communities in Washington State other than Seattle. When the ecology and Inslee
has destroyed the small operation they will go after the bigger ones. So if there is no agricultural
big or small there is no food!
Sincerely
Tracy Anderson
August 17, 2022 at 5:00 pm


